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Changes for PE days from September

In September children will be allowed to come to school in their PE kit uniform on the days when they have PE.
These new arrangements will ensure quicker transitions between lessons. It is essential that all children are
dressed in their PE kit uniform which is detailed below. Please be aware that under no circumstances can any
other sportswear be worn for school, this includes any sports team kits and any branded sportswear. School
uniform is inclusive and we are always very proud of how smart our children are when they attend school. It is
important that this is maintained on PE days, if children arrive at school without the correct PE kit uniform,
suitable clothing will be borrowed from the School Office for that day only.

Parents will receive an email with information about their child’s PE days. This information will also be on your
child’s class page on the school website.

Thank you

Pudsey Primrose Hill PE Kit

Plain navy sports shorts

Plain navy tracksuit bottoms/joggers/leggings

Plain white t-shirt

Plain navy jumper or hoodie (or school navy jumper)
Trainers

All items pictured below were taken from a supermarket website.




